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REPORT TO SUB-COUNCIL 16:  
____________________________________________________________ 
  
1.  ITEM NUMBER:  16 SUB 14/06/2022    
 
2. SUBJECT   
 

RESPONSE FROM TRANSPORT DEPARTMENT TO REQUEST FOR 
TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES: DAVENPORT ROAD, VREDEHOEK. 
 

3. PURPOSE 
 

To consider the recommendations from the Transport Department as to a request 
for traffic calming measures at Davenport Road, Vredehoek. 
.  

4. STRATEGIC INTENT 

 Safety and Security 
 
5. FOR DECISION BY 

 
Delegation: Part 24 9(1) To decide within its area of jurisdiction where traffic 
calming measures are to be applied within the relevant legislation and policy and 
after considering a report from the Transport and Urban Development Authority.  

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
6. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
An application for implementing traffic calming measures at Davenport Road, 
Vredehoek, was referred to the Transport Department for a technical assessment 
and report to Subcouncil 16 in terms of Council’s Traffic Calming policy. 
 
 
The attached letter dated 23 May 2022 to the Subcouncil (Annexure A) reflects 
the recommendations of the Director: Transport. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.capetown.gov.za/en/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.capetown.gov.za/en/Pages/default.aspx
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7. RECOMMENDATION 

 
Having considered the City of Cape Town Traffic Calming Policy, Transport 
Department assessment, Davenport Road is non - compliant with the Traffic 
Calming Policy Directives Section 7(3) and does not warrant the implementation 
of traffic calming measures. 

           
8         DISCUSSION/CONTENTS 

 
The (previous Ward Councilor B Golding) for Ward 77, received a request for 
traffic calming measures. After the November 2021 Local Government election 
the duly elected Ward Councilor is Cllr Francine Higham. The application was 
dealt with in terms of Council’s Traffic Calming Policy.   
  
8.1      Constitutional and Policy Implications 

 
In terms of Council’s traffic calming policy, the Transport and Urban 
Development Authority will assess the application and make a 
recommendation to the Subcouncil for decision. 
 

 8.2 Environmental implications 
 
   

Does your report have any 
environmental implications:  

No   Yes   

 
 
 8.3 Staff implications 
 
   

Does your report impact on staff 
resources or result in any 
additional staffing resources 
being required?  

No   Yes   

 
 

8.4 Other Services Consulted 
 

Transport and Urban Development Authority – Deon Manuel / Thulani 
Makibi  



 
 
Ward 77 - Davenport Road, Vredehoek  Page 3 of 3 
 

ANNEXURES: 
A: Memo from Transport Urban Development Authority dated 23 May 2022. 
 
FOR FURTHER DETAILS CONTACT: 
 

NAME Lucille Muller 

CONTACT NUMBERS 021 487 2759  

E-MAIL ADDRESS Lucille.muller@capetown.gov.za 

DIRECTORATE Corporate Services  

FILE REF NO  

 
 
 
 
 

Girshwin Fouldien  
Manager:  Sub council 16   
 

 Date 
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